
 

PO Box 1101 Station C, Goose Bay, NL, Canada A0P 1C0 | airborealis.ca 

Information for Passengers—Provincial Measures 
 
In order to manage the spread of COVID-19, the Governments of Quebec and of Newfoundland and Labrador 
have imposed certain restrictions on travel. Please be aware that you may be subject to a measure to prevent 
the spread of COVID-19 at your destination. You may also be required to complete a declaration, including a 
credible plan to complete the required period of self-isolation, prior to arrival at your destination.   
 
By travelling on Air Borealis, you are certifying that you are aware of and in compliance with all relevant 
restrictions at your destination. If you are not in compliance with relevant restrictions at your destination, Air 
Borealis reserves the right to deny boarding.  
 
 
Information for Passengers—Travelling within the Province of Newfoundland and Labrador 
 
There are no current restrictions on travel within the Province of Newfoundland and Labrador. To make a 
booking on Air Borealis for travel within the Province please reserve on-line or contact our reservations 
department at 1.800.563.2800. 
 
 
Information for Passengers—Travelling to Newfoundland and Labrador from Outside the 
Province 
 
In order to minimize the spread of COVID-19, all passengers arriving in Newfoundland and Labrador are 
required to complete a declaration and self-isolation plan. This includes passengers arriving from other 
provinces and territories in Canada. 
 
Passengers are asked to complete the declaration form and self-isolation plan prior to or on arrival in the 
province. The form for passengers arriving by air can be viewed here:  
https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/files/Self-Declaration-Form-AIR.pdf 
 
The Chief Medical Officer of Health for Newfoundland and Labrador issued a Special Measures 
Order ordering that only individuals permitted to enter the province are those who are: 
 

1. Residents of Newfoundland and Labrador; 
2. Asymptomatic workers and individuals who are subject to the Updated Exemption Order effective 

April 22, 2020; and 
3. Individuals who have been permitted entry to the province in extenuating circumstances, as 

approved in advance by the Chief Medical Officer of Health. 
 
The Updated Exemption Order can be viewed at:  
https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/files/Updated-Exemption-Order-April-22-2020.pdf 
 
If you believe you qualify for an exemption under item #3 and are allowed to enter Newfoundland and 
Labrador, please complete the Travel Restrictions Exemption Request Application. The application can be 
viewed at: https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/exemption-application-form/  
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For additional guidance on travel restrictions, please visit:  
https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/travel-restrictions/ 
 
Information for Passengers—Travel in the Province of Quebec 
 
The Government of Quebec has instituted a plan to gradually reopen regions of the Province, spread out over 
the course of several weeks. Additional information on access to destinations in Quebec, please visit: 
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/travelling-region-to-another-covid19/  
 
 
Additional Information 
 
If you have any additional questions or require any additional information related to future travel, 
please contact the Air Borealis reservations department at 1.800.563.2800 
 


